
 
 

The Off Road FMC 
 

 
 
What few people know is how far ahead the FMC motor coach group was thinking.  The proposal 
was for a mid-engine motor home that was capable of going off road.  This was way ahead of the 
modern day SUV and it’s comfortable off road abilities.  The former president of the FMC motor 
coach division, Earl Anderson, has stated that his one regret while managing the division was that 
he didn’t listen to the engineers and killed the off road motor home concept.  Looking at it from 
today’s perspective, he wonders what may have been!  So do we! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 


